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Andrew, Devonia L.

From: Gator67fop@aol.com
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2002 1:06 PM

To: adrewdI@ci.gainesville.fl.us ool CERN Pt ZeTY
Subject: Communications Issues C)AF‘ET’Y 0F or;Fl&EQS o g )
Devonia,

Can you please pass this email to John Barrow as soon as you can, he is expecting it.

The "Fopfes‘x:‘véhlch have caused concernpﬁ from the Officers on the street are as follows;

1. Communlcatlons center fallur::otlw the officers when deputies are alse dispatched. Vh aJ.J IJ'N"\ 4—* C’?D
2. Dlsp‘atchlng deputies to calls in the city when GPD is available.

3. Not notifying GPD of priority calls in the area

4. Dispatch not giving enough details to the officers

5. Renaming of the communication center as the Sheriff Communication Center when it was agreed to call it
the Combined Communication Center.
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Sorry for the spelling, Try to get to Commissioner Barrow before the Sheriff speaks.
Thanks,

Jeff
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